
Dear Year 3 students, Majoring in FNS and MBB/MBB intensive (bcc in the list) 

  

I am pleased to announce that the SBS will be selecting ONE student to participate in the 

Erasmus + program at University Eastern Finland. Established in 1972, the University is a 

multidisciplinary institution offering over 100 major subjects. It is one of the largest 

universities in Finland, with approximately 15,000 students and 2,800 staff members. 

Moreover, it is the largest provider of medical education in Finland. 
   
The exchange programme at Univ. Eastern Finland for Spring Semester will commence in 

January 2025.  Please find the details below: 
   

1. Student who are nominated to this exchange can choose the following courses: 

Biomedicine:  

https://opas.peppi.uef.fi/en/programme/127629?period=2024-2025 

Nutrition and public health:  

https://opas.peppi.uef.fi/en/programme/125463?period=2024-2025 
  

2. The University of Eastern Finland will cover airfare, accommodation and provide a daily       

allowance. 

  

3. Eligibility: Student must has a cGPA of 3.2 or above. 

  

4. Interested students should submit the following documents to Prof. Hani El-

Nezami elnexami@hku.hk and cc: Prof. Jetty Lee at jettylee@hku.hk. 
   - A letter of motivation 
   - Updated temporary transcript 
   - Brief CV 

  

Please note that the deadline for the applications is  17 Sept., 2024. Students who are 

nominated for this exchange will be informed by Prof. El_Nezami on 23 Sept. 2024. Also, 

Ms. Eva Tam from the SBS office will provide guidance on submitting the required 

documents to the School office before and after your Exchange.      
   
Should you need further clarification, please contact Prof El-Nezami elnezami@hku.hk 
   
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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